
Notice of Event Event Reference

SO23/38887 URGENT LATE NOTICE

Reason for late notice Emergency

Main Location Forest Hill Road

Postcode SE22

Junction Ryedale

Bus Stop 13741

Routes Affected
63 363 N63

Cause of Event Sewer Collapse

Effect of Event Road Closure

Start Time/Date 05/04/2023 07:00 AM

End Time/Date 10/04/2023 17:00 PM

Duration Continuous

Issued Audrey McIntosh



Event Details
Contractors working on behalf of Thames Water will be carrying out
works at the above location.
To facilitate the works Forest Hill Road with the junction of
Ryedale will be closed.  Buses will be diverted as follows:
Route 363, N63 towards Crystal Palace: From Peckham Rye with the
junction of Barry Road, right Barry Road, ahead Barry Road, left
Lordship Lane, ahead Lordship Lane, to line of route.
Route 363, N63 towards Elephant and Castle: From Lordship Lane
with the junction of Underhill Road, ahead Lordship Lane, right Barry
Road, ahead Barry Road, left Peckham Rye, to line of route.
Route 63 will be curtailed at Peckham Rye
Drivers are advised only two buses are to stand at the stand at
anyone time.  Drivers are advised not to block bus stops 1727 (Nigel
Road - Point Letter WM) and 1726 (Nigel Road - Point Letter EA).
If the bus stops are blocked at any time then a bus diversion toward
Brockley Rise will be implemented.


